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Message from Mrs Stamford

This week our fabulous students have showcased
Mary Poppins! This review from Mrs Rogers sums up
the superb show!

Well... in the words of Mary Poppins, tonight's show
was simply:

"Supercalifragilisticexpialidocious!"
What an absolute pleasure it was to see our talented

students sing, dance and perform their hearts out to
a very appreciative audience. The Performing Arts

it was wonderful to witness one of the biggest and
youngest casts Headlands has seen. The camaraderie
amongst them was evident to see on stage - they
were total professionals but clearly loving every
minute of the experience!

An absolutely huge congratulations to all involved!

On Thursday 6 March our Year 9 Pathways

evening. This will give you an opportunity to discuss
with staff about the subjects your child can choose
moving into year 10 for their GCSE choices. All

before. Appointments can be made via the Edulink
app. Students will also be given their options forms.
We encourage you to discuss your child’s option
form with them to make the best choices for them
individually. Option forms will be due back in by 3
April.

On Thursday 13 March, Year 11 will have a parents
evening to discuss the mock exam results. Again,
please make appointments through the Edulink app
once it goes live.

team have once again worked their magic and pulled
together an outstanding show. We are so lucky to
have so many talented individuals in our school and

Quinlan - Year 8

Quinlan, Year 8, entered a local ‘Bake
Off’ Competition at Bridlington CYP
over the Half Term holidays to raise
money for the Military Assistance
Social Hub.

Quinlan made a 4 layer Chocolate
Sponge Cake.

In total there were 11 entries and
Quinlan finished in 2nd place!

Well done Quinlan!

subjects will have stalls whereby you can find out
information about lots of different subjects and new
subjects which your child may not have studied

Mrs Stamford
Head of School.

Mrs Bone’'s Newsflash

This week Mr Cooke
(Assistant Head - Behaviour)
has led assemblies on
Student Rewards, our
Behaviour Policy and our
Uniform Policy. Students
have responded really
positively to Mr Cooke's
reminders of our

standards. Mr Cooke also
used this week's assembly as
an opportunity to reflect
with students on our Core
Values of Pride, Aspire, and
Respect and how students
can demonstrate these
values in their day to day
interactions in school. We
continue to ensure the vast
majority of our students are

rewarded for displaying our
Core Values in their daily
interactions with each other
and the wider community.

I know Mrs Stamford has
written about the School
Production of Mary Poppins,
but | also just wanted to
acknowledge how incredibly
proud | am of all the students
- their performances were
simply stunning! Thank you
as well to all the staff for
making this happen! Truly
brilliant.

We now only have one
Facebook social media site,
Headlands 6th Form. We

have had access issues with
our Headlands School
Facebook page and are
unable to continue to use
this site or the school
name. As such, please look
out for posts on the
Headlands School 6th Form
one instead. It can be found
here - https://
www.facebook.com/p/
Headlands-Sixth-Form

Enjoy the sunshine this
weekend!

Mrs Bone
Executive Headteacher
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